
JUNE 13- 20, 2015 

 

3 young Peregrine Falcons will make their first flight 

Downtown 

IF ONE LANDS IN THE STREET, IT NEEDS HELP 

Call PA Game Commission (PGC) 724-238-9523 

 

If you can safely corral and guard the bird until PGC arrives, please do so. 

 

Peregrine Fledge Watch volunteers (with binoculars) will be 

Downtown near Fifth Avenue at Grant Street, June 13-20.  Feel 

free to contact them. They are here to help.  

Questions?    Call 724-259-7317 

 

** Peregrine falcons are endangered in Pennsylvania. 


